
 

Our ref: LBR/RWA/Careers Fair October 2022 

 
 
 

4th October 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Etone College Careers Fair – Wednesday 19th October 2022  
 
We will soon be holding our annual Careers Fair at Etone College for pupils in all key stages. Pupils 
will be able to speak directly with employers, employees and educational administrators from a 
variety of different sectors as well as gain further insight into university life and gather information on 
apprenticeships or employment.  
 
We have 30 confirmed exhibitors including, Royal Air Force, Royal Navy, Warwickshire Fire & 
Rescue, NHS Careers, Midland Training Group, NWSLC, Coventry College, AMTC, Coventry 
University, University of Birmingham, Loughborough University, to name but a few. The event will 
run from 11.45 - 3.30 and will be taking place in the Sports Hall within Etone Sports Centre. Pupils 
will attend the fair on a rotation as follows: 
 

Year 7 Pupils 11.45 – 12.00 Year 11 Pupils 1.15 – 1.45 

Year 8 Pupils 12.00 – 12.15 Years 12 & 13 Students 2.15 – 3.00 

Year 9 Pupils 12.15 – 12.45 
Parents/Carers 2.30 – 3.30 

Year 10 Pupils 12.45 – 1.15 
 

Parents/Carers are invited to attend from 2.30pm to make their own enquiries and offer support to 
their children. We ask that, due to safeguarding reasons, you do not arrive before 2.30pm and that 
you park on our visitors’ car park in front of Etone Sports Centre. Please make your way into the 
Sports Centre via the main entrance to sign in. You are encouraged to ask your child to attend with 
you to ensure they speak to as many exhibitors as possible. The parent session will finish at 3.30pm  
 
Following the event, pupils will discuss their future pathways and develop various skills dependent 
upon their age group such as CV writing, applying for courses and using the START careers profile 
during Learning for Life lessons. 
 
If, as a parent/carer you wish to attend the event, please complete the Microsoft forms link below no 
later than Wednesday 12th October 2022.  
 
https://bit.ly/3RiSg9Q  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Ward or Mrs Barlow on 02476 
757300.   
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
Mr I Smith        
Headteacher        

https://bit.ly/3RiSg9Q

	Yours faithfully

